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   SEPTEMBER 20th Meeting 
Mark Your Calendars 

                  Dacusville Lions Club               7:00 pm                      

         SAVE THE DATE    August 20th    Bring a Friend 

          
 
 
 
 
 
the Board to skip the September meeting; but, due to
some very important events that have come up, it is 
necessary that we have the regular bi-monthly of the 
DBA on September 20th.  The meeting will be at the 
Lions Club beginning at 7:00 pm.  This will not be a 
lengthy meeting, but it will be a very important 
meeting.  Please try to attend.  If you cannot attend 
please give me a call or email as I would like to have 
input from each member. 
 
The next regular meeting will be November 15th.  
Election of officers for 2012 will take place at that 
time.  If you are interested in serving as an officer 
please contact Jim Shelton at 864/836-8465 or email 
Jim at jshel1958@aol.com. 
 
I look forward to seeing you next Tuesday. 
 
 
 
Ronny Hall 
306-1407 
Rhall1407@charter.net 

                     
 
A MESSAGE FROM YOUR PRESIDENT 
 
September 1, 2011 was a great day for the 
Dacusville Business Association.  I was very 
proud to represent the DBA before a crowd of 105 
visitors to our community.  Congressman Jeff 
Duncan did a great job and his message seemed to 
relate to his audience. 
 
I was extremely pleased at the number of folks 
who attended.  I had invited all the politicians, 
elected officials, first responders and other leaders 
in our community.  It was gratifying to see these 
leaders in attendance. 
 
I also want to “Thank” the entire membership for 
supporting this event.  Everyone had a hand in 
making this a successful endeavor.  I want to 
express my appreciation to James McCoy-Bruce 
for allowing the DBA to have the meeting at the 
Fellowship Hall of the Dacusville United 
Methodist Church.  The meeting place was great. 
In addition, thanks to Sam Gravely from the 
church for handling the sound system.  This was 
extremely important.  The church folks helped on 
Wednesday night, lead by Joyce Palmer, in setting 
up the room.  Last but not least your Board worked 
hard to organize and promote this successful event.
 
Due to the fact that Jeff could not come in August, 
caused us to have an extra meeting to plan the 
September 1st Town Hall. I had considered asking 


